
 

 

 

24 November 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents & Carers  
 

Christmas Lunch 
     
Our annual school Christmas Lunch will take place on Tuesday 15th December 2020.  This is an 
important event in the school calendar when everyone joins in together. Students and staff will 
be seated in a Covid safe manner.  
 
Students are asked to bring in festive hats to wear at lunch and may wear a Christmas jumper 
with black trousers/skirts and school shoes. 
 
As this is a special Christmas lunch, we require parents, who are not yet signed up to Innovate 
to do so by Wednesday 9th December and all parents to place orders by Midnight Saturday 12th 
December 2020. Please note Innovate have cancelled out the lunch booked for 15/12/20, to 
allow the choice to be made for Christmas lunch. You will need to go back in and order. 
 
 If you do not wish your child to have an Innovate Christmas lunch, please send them in with a 
packed lunch. 
 
Full instructions are on the website https://thepark.surrey.sch.uk/innovate  as is the cold and hot 
menu choice for Christmas lunch. If you have any queries or issues signing up, please do contact 
Innovate directly and they will be happy to assist you. Their contact details are: 
primary@impactfood.co.uk or: 0204 501 5000 (office hours - Monday to Friday 8.30am to 
5.00pm).  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Paul Walsh 
Headteacher 

 

https://thepark.surrey.sch.uk/innovate

